
     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

2007 Bell Bargaining 
 

Bulletin # 5 
 
 

November 9, 2007 
 
 
To:   Bell Local Officers 
 
Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 
Bargaining with Bell continued this week in Ottawa. 
 
The parties exchanged positions on Articles 10, 12, 13, 15, as well as the 
Letters of Intents dealing with the Corporate Health and Safety Committee 
and the Freezing of Grievances. 
 
We also began discussions on the second block of non-monetary demands 
dealing with Articles 9, 10, 18, 19, 25 and the Letter of Intent on Class II 
technicians. 
 
We will continue bargaining next week and will provide further information 
as things progress. 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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